
Peninsula Dog PAC Questionnaire 
 

1.  Do you have a dog?  If so, where are your favorite places to walk your dog?   

 

Yes.  I walk my dog on the beach every day (specifically Poplar Beach).  My dog is extremely 

active.   

 

 

 

 

2.  What Half Moon Bay parks, schools, open spaces and trails do you think people should 

be allowed to walk dogs on-leash and/or off-leash? 

 

I walk my dog off-leash at the beach.  Most locals with well-behaved dogs to the same.  I am 

trying to get Poplar Beach from the left side down to the Ritz to be a legal off leash location for 

dogs.  I think this will happen in the near future.  We have a dog park in Half Moon Bay, and it is 

well used.  We also have Quarry Park (while technically not in HMB) which is an amazing place 

to walk dogs both on leash and off.   

 

 

 

 

3.  Do you support allowing dog walking access on some Coastside beaches and trails?  If 

yes, which beaches and trails do you believe should allow off-leash (under voice control) 

dog walking and which should allow only on-leash dog walking? 

 

100% I support dog walking on beaches.  I am working right now on getting legal off leash dog 

walking on Poplar Beach Southward.  Poplar beach northward would be dogs on leash only.  

Both would allow dogs, but I am advocating for legal off leash areas for dogs under voice 

control.  I also am advocating for this at Surfers beach – which currently allows dogs on leash, 

but not technically off leash.   

 

 

 

 

 

4.  Is there anything else you would like voters to know about your position on recreational 

dog walking access?  

 

I am a full believer in off leash dogs.  All my dogs, Aussie and Border Collie mixes from Doggie 

Protective Services, have been taught to be under voice control.  They all love to run, and it is 

very important to me to find legal ways to do it.   
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Thank you for answering these questions.  We plan on putting your answers on our website to make it easy for your 

constituents to view your positions.   

 


